
Hello West Point Families- October 17,  2022

Welcome back! We hope that you had an enjoyable fall break.
Annual Student Update Forms
Part of the annual student update located in the parent portal is to sign 
the Student Handbook Acknowledgment and Student Electronic Usage 
forms. Any student who does not  have this electronic form on file, will be 
sent home a paper copy on Monday. Please sign and return this form by 
Friday, 10/21. It is not too late to log into the parent portal and complete 
this electronically. Direction for the update are on page 2 of the 
newsletter.
Girls and Boys Soccer Tryouts
Tryouts for the soccer season will be held on Tuesday and Wednesday 
after school for 6th-8th grade students. All interested participants must 
have a signed permission slip to attend the tryouts. These can be 
obtained from Coach Silva or  Coach Corallo. 
Boys Baseball Championship Game
The boys’ baseball championship game will take place on Wednesday, 
Oct. 19 at 6:00 PM at Willow Canyon High School. Come cheer on our 
Wildcats!
October “Hall of Treats”
Mark your Calendars! We are excited to continue the “Hall of Treats” 
tradition on Friday, October 28th starting at 5:00 PM. During Hall of 
Treats, our downstairs hallway is transformed into a fun trick or treating 
event leading to the family Halloween Bash dance sponsored by the 
PTSA. 

Have a great week!   
Amy Mikos,  Principal

Upcoming Events

Monday,October 17
Early Release @ 1:45

Tuesday, October 18
Boys and Girls Soccer 

Tryouts , 4:00 Pm- 5:15 PM

Wednesday, Oct 19
Boys and Girls Soccer 

Tryouts , 4:00 Pm- 5:15 PM

Boys Baseball 
Championship Game vs. 
Asante @ 6PM at Willow 

Canyon High School

Thursday, October  20

Friday, October 21
Spirit Day- Wear your West 

Point Spirit Shirts 

Have a Concern or Looking for Help? Dysart has a Guide to Solving 
Problems as a resource on our Parent webpage to help parents and 
community members identify the district staff member that would have 
the most information to provide answers to questions and concerns or 
solve problems. Please don't hesitate to contact us, using the steps listed, 
whenever you have questions or concerns related to the school, district or 
your child's progress.

https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems


Quick Reference Guide
Parent Portal

Student Lunch Menu

Student Handbook

School Calendar

Annual Student Update 

The Annual Student Update will allow you to 
confirm or update your contact information, 
address, student health and emergency contact 
information and preferences.

Please perform your Annual Student Update today 
in 4 easy steps:

1. Log into the Campus Parent app or your 
online Parent Portal account at 
Dysart.org/parentportal

2. Click on "Complete Annual Student Update"
3. Click "Start" for School Years 2022-2023 

Annual Student Update (2nd option).
4. Click on the "Register New/Update Existing 

Information" button to begin

PTSA News
● Oct. 26, 3:30pm – 6:30 pm- The 

Holiday Cheer Catalog Order Pick 
● Oct. 28, 5:00 PM - Hall of Treats
● Oct. 28, 6:00 PM- Halloween Bash 

Dance
● Order Spirit Shirts Here: 

https://westpointptsa.memberhub.co
m/store?limit=21&live=true

The PTSA is still looking to fill the open 
treasurer position. Interested candidates 
can fill out a nomination form located in 
the front office  or email the PTSA directly 
for more information. 

If you have any questions, please let us 
know. Questions? Email 
westpointptsa@gmail.com

West Point Families,
West Point PTSA is having a special election meeting on Tuesday, October 4th, at 4:30 pm in the library. 
The special election is to fill our open Treasurer position. Those interested in running for the position are 
encouraged to complete a nomination form or reach out to the PTSA to let them know their intent to run. 
The nomination form can be picked up in the school office. Interested parties can also run from the floor on 
the night of the election. In order to run for a board position, a person must be a West Point PTSA member 
in good standing and must possess a Dysart Volunteer badge or be able to obtain one. Candidates for 
treasurer should have a good understanding of finances and ideally have some experience working with 
business accounting software. If you have any questions, please let us know.   
West Point PTSA
westpointptsa@gmail.com

Have a Concern or Looking for Help? Dysart has a 
Guide to Solving Problems as a resource on our 
Parent webpage to help parents and community 
members identify the district staff member that 
would have the most information to provide 
answers to questions and concerns or solve 
problems. Please don't hesitate to contact us, using 
the steps listed, whenever you have questions or 
concerns related to the school, district or your 
child's progress.

https://dysart.org/parentportal/
https://dysart.nutrislice.com/menu/west-point-elementary
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/1201/student-handbook
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/dysart-schools/861/school-year-calendars
http://dysart.org/ParentPortal
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
mailto:westpointptsa@gmail.com
mailto:westpointptsa@gmail.com
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems

